
April 3, 2023 
 
THE FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH IN PASCO 
COUNTY (DOH-PASCO) HOSTS FREE HIV AND HEP C 
TESTING DURING NATIONAL PUBLIC HEALTH WEEK   
  
Contact: 
Christina Louv-Pickle  
christina.louv-pickle@flhealth.gov  
Office: 727-619-0163 
 
Pasco County, Fla. - The Florida Department of Health in Pasco County (DOH-Pasco) will offer no 
cost, walk-in, rapid HIV and hepatitis C testing on Wednesday, April 5, 2023, from 9:00 a.m. - 
4:00 p.m. at the DOH-Pasco Dade City and New Port Richey locations during National Public 
Health Week.  
 
Testing locations:  
 

 Florida Department of Health in Pasco County 
13941 15th Street                                                                                                                                     

Dade City, FL 33525 
 

 
Florida Department of Health in Pasco County 

10841 Little Road                                                                                                                                      
New Port Richey, FL 34654 

 
 
For questions about testing in New Port Richey, call 727-619-0260.  
 
For questions about testing in Dade City, call 727-619-0170. 
 
About the Florida Department of Health 

The department, nationally accredited by the Public Health Accreditation Board, works to 
protect, promote, and improve the health of all people in Florida through integrated state, 
county, and community efforts. 

Follow us on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter at @HealthyPasco. For more information about 
the Florida Department of Health please visit www.FloridaHealth.gov. 
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